Attachment J.2.

&
Sanford Schools
FOUNDATION
June 3, 2021
Dear Matt:

The Sanford Schools Legacy Foundation (SSLF) approved the acceptance and terms of the
donation made in memory of Stephen J Cutter at our 6/2/2021 meeting.

In addition, members of our board have been speaking with key representatives from Pratt and
Whitney to engage them and request a movement of their current plaque from the Fire Science
area to the Engineering and Robotics room.

This requested change allows both the Stephen Cutter Memorial their space of choice while at
the same time honors the many contributions made to the SS School system (both 1x and in-kind
donations) by Pratt and Whitney by positively modifying their space designation.

I am writing to request that the School Board accept the change in location of the Pratt and
Whitney plaque to the Engineering and Robotics room.

—_—

Matt, SSLF board members Brett Williams and Don Jamison will be able to answer any
questions you may have. You may also reach out to me with any questions regarding this matter.
I can be reached at work at 283 7090 or cell at 603 494 5401.

Smcerely,
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President
Sanford Legacy Foundation

Cc: Cheryl Fournier





